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Inquiry into Climate Change and Greenhouse Gas Reduction 
(Natural Gas Transition) Amendment Bill 2022 

 
 

The Standing Committee on Environment, Climate Change and Biodiversity has announced it will be 
undertaking an inquiry into the new Gas Bill. 

The Climate Change and Greenhouse Gas Reduction (Natural Gas Transition) Amendment Bill 2022 was 
presented by the Minister for Water, Energy and Emissions Reduction on 4 August 2022. It proposes to 
address climate change and reduce greenhouse gas by amending the Climate Change and Greenhouse Gas 
Reduction Act 2010. 

The Committee will conduct a short inquiry and present recommendations to the Assembly, before the Bill 
is debated. Committee Chair, Dr Marisa Paterson MLA, said ‘the Committee sees value in a public 
discussion about the proposed Bill’s impact on the community, before the Bill is debated in the Assembly’. 

The Terms of Reference for the inquiry are available on the Committee webpage. 

Information about how to make a submission is available on the Assembly website.    

Submissions close on 30 August 2022 and the Committee must report back to the Assembly by 
6 October 2022. 

 
 
Friday, 12 August 2022 
STATEMENT ENDS. 

For further information please contact: 

Committee Chair, Dr Marisa Paterson MLA on (02) 6205 1448 
Committee Secretary, Joanne Cullen, on (02) 6205 0199 or at LACommitteeECCB@parliament.act.gov.au 
 

 
 

https://legislation.act.gov.au/b/db_66446/
https://www.parliament.act.gov.au/parliamentary-business/in-committees/committees/eccb/inquiry-into-climate-change-and-greenhouse-gas-reduction-natural-gas-transition-amendment-bill-2022
https://www.parliament.act.gov.au/parliamentary-business/in-committees/Getting-involved
mailto:LACommitteeECCB@parliament.act.gov.au

